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I urge you to oppose this bill. It is bad for Oregon and all the people that have a well 

and water rights. This is another over reach of government. The bottom line is 

control. Also the mining of lithium in eastern Oregon, probably has ties to the water in 

a bad way. Please OPPOSE this bill. Thank you 


